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March 11, 2022 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC  27603 

Via Electronic Submittal 

 
Re: In the Matter of Old North State Water Company, LLC’s  
 Application for General Rate Increase           
  Docket No. W-1300, Sub 60 

Late-Filed Exhibits (Public) 
 

Dear Ms. Dunston:   
 

At the evidentiary hearing held March 8, 2022, in this docket, Old North State Water 
Company (Company) either offered to file or was asked by the Commission to file the 
following items as late-filed exhibits: 

1. Integra consolidated and consolidating financial statements [confidential]; 
 

2. Response to complaint about water quality from Nicholas Egan at Ashcroft Park; 
 

3. Articles of Incorporation and Operating Agreement for Old North State Water 
Company; 
 

4. Reconciliation of the difference between Oakman Rebuttal Exhibit 2 and the Public 
Staff’s (Junis) corresponding exhibit with regard to purchased water systems; 
 

5. Documentation of Old North State Water Company notes receivable and notes 
payable [confidential]. 

If this list is not accurate or the Commission otherwise desires additional information, 
please let me know and the Company will provide anything else upon request. 
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Enclosed are the following public documents: 

1. Articles of Organization, Corrected ONSWC Articles, and Operating Agreement; 
 

2. Letter explaining the typographical error that caused the difference between 
Oakman Rebuttal Exhibit 2 and the Public Staff’s (Junis) corresponding exhibit 
with regard to purchased water systems; 

The complaint of Nicholas Egan regarding water quality and pressure at Ashcroft Park was 
not previously known to the Company, and is being investigated.  A statement on that 
investigation will be filed with the Commission once it is ready. 

If you should have any questions concerning this filing, please let me know.  Thank you 
and your staff for your assistance. 

 
Sincerely,  
/s/ David T. Drooz 
David T. Drooz 
Attorney for  
Old North State Water Company, LLC 
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Enclosures 
 
cc:  All parties of record 
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